
From: Christian Di Giorgio <christiandg@mac.com>  
Sent: 17 March 2021 11:08 
To: Little, Tom <Tom.Little@camden.gov.uk> 
Subject: re sewage leak and problem tree 

 

Dear Tom,   

 

Great to finally speak with you just now.   please see attached photos.  I think its an 

elderflower.   I also think t may be cause some subsidence in the white wall just next to it.  I 

ve attached a copy of the original email i sent 10 days ago.   As discussed on the phone, i 

can’t go ahead with excavation works until i get your go ahead 

If you could expedite a reply i would be extremely grateful. many thanks,  

 

christian 

(07767 324 948)  
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Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

There has been a serious sewage leak at our property and sewage specialists have identified a 

tree in the back garden that has caused a waste pipe to collapse.  We currently have sewage 

flooding into the downstairs flats but the sewage team say that they are not able to excavate 

where they need to as this takes them directly in line with the problematic tree which they 

say, most likely will need to be removed.   

 

As a result, it would be much appreciated, if we could have permission for tree removal 

asap.    

 

address is Garden flat, 89 Fitzjohns avenue, nw3 6nx 

my contact number is 07767 324 948  

 

I look forward to hearing from you with utmost urgency.  many thanks in advance,  

 

 

Christian Di giorgio 

 


